DAMAGE ASSESSMENT: Houston County
Emergency Management office Is
gathering damage assessments from all
residents and businesses who
experienced damages from the winter
storm. Please click on the link below and
submit your information. Only one
assessment per address.

Since disaster assistance has been
approved by FEMA, it is extremely
Important that we get this data regarding
the damage you may have incurred - from
broken water lines, flooding due to broken
pipes, fallen trees on fences, roofs,
vehicles or any other damage related to
this winter storm.

Please fill out this survey and include
pictures if you can. Please share this
post or copy the following link and text/
email to your friends and neighbors.
Sincerely,

Heath Murff, EMC

Jim Lovell County Judge




